
 

Volunteer for our Sophomore Career 

Awareness Event at Chesapeake College: 
Help Make a Difference in the Career Pathway 

Planning for our Youth  
  

Make a difference in the career pathways of students in Queen Anne's County! 

Businesses and community volunteers are needed to assist with our 2025 

Sophomore Career Awareness Event on February 7th and 21st, 2025, which will 

expose sophomores to local opportunities and training in trades, health, 

technology, and other career fields. Students will travel in small groups and have 

the opportunity to explore potential career fields so they can make well informed 
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career pathway decisions. Queen Anne's County High School students will attend 

on February 7th, and Kent Island High School Students will attend on February 

21st.  

 

Why and How to Volunteer 

Join other local businesses to make an impact on our local sophomores at at time 

when they are making career pathway decisions. 

  

We are seeking volunteers to: 

• Present information about your business and career field to several groups 

of students along with a Chesapeake College instructor who teaches a 

program related to your business 

OR 



• Be a tour guide and lead a group of approximately 15 students to their 

career awareness presentations while interacting with them between 

presentations. There is no need to be familiar with Chesapeake College 

Campus or the programs. 

Volunteers are needed for the following time slots:  

 

Friday, February 7:  7:30am - 10:30am 

Friday, February 7:  11:00am - 2:00 pm 

Friday, February 21:  7:30am - 10:30am 

Friday, February 21:  11:00am - 2:00 pm 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please complete our Volunteer Form. 

Volunteers will receive more details in January. 

Sign up to Volunteer Here  

 

For more information, please contact Connie Dean, Workforce Development 

Administrator, at cdean@qac.org, 443-786-8895 (m), or 410-604-2100 (o).  
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